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Madeleine Nelson

From: Wil Anderson <wanderson@phelandevco.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 2:46 PM
To: Erin Engman
Cc: Madeleine Nelson
Subject: AR22-0003 Avery Industrial - Request for Extension

Hi Erin, 
Pursuant to TDC 33.020(10), we would like to request a one-year extension of AR22-0003 approval. This would extend 
the expiration date to 7/13/2025. Please confirm receipt of this request and advise if any additional information is needed. 
Thank you!  
Wil 
 

Wil Anderson 

Vice President | Construction 

Phelan Development Company 
6750 SW Bradbury Court 
Portland, OR 97224 

541.912.5387 (mobile) 
wanderson@phelandevco.com 

 
 


